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Report Should No Longer Be Required To Be 
Filed

Committee Staff Comments

1 Plan to improve overall state fleet’s use of 
alternative fuels, synthetic lubricants, and 
fuel-efficient vehicles by reducing or 
displacing the consumption of petroleum 
products by the state fleet when compared 
to 2003 consumption level

Recommend delete the reporting requirement.  
This report has been completed and is available 
on DGS' website.  Recommend removal of this 
report requirement from the Legislative Counsel 
Bureau list.

The transportation sector is estimated to account for 
about forty percent of California's greenhouse gas 
emissions.  The planning report in PRC Section 
25722.8. was completed in 2009. However, DGS will 
continue to be required to generate updates on the State 
plan to reduce or displace the state fleet’s consumption 
of petroleum products with alternative fuels, synthetic 
lubricants, and fuel-efficient vehicles and post them on 
their website until 2020.  This date coincides with the 
State's AB 32 goal of reducing greenhouse gas 
emissions to 1990 levels by 2020.
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